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Association Staff: 
Rick Ellison, Director of Missions       

Nate Diehl, GARM/Campus Ministries Director 
Marsha Laird, Executive Ministry Assistant  

Angie Estes, Clerk/Ministry Assistant 

POSITIONS AVAILABLE 
Bromley Baptist  
Bi-vocational Pastor 
Email resume to: 
bromleybaptist316@att.net 
Durant Chapel Baptist  
Part-time Youth Minister 
Email resume to: 
kquinley@gmail.com  
First Baptist Gulf Shores 
Early Growth Center:  
FT/PT Childcare Worker   
Email resume to:   
egc@fbcgulf.com 
Or call  (251) 968-8124  
Loxley First Baptist 
Part-time Nursery Worker  
email resumes to  
Fbcloxleychildren@gmail.com 
 

Magnolia Springs Baptist 
Part-time Youth Leader 
Send resume to:  
pastorgreg2@gmail.com  
or Call Pastor Greg @  
812-746-8589 
New Life Baptist  
Music Minister:  
Submit applications to:  
Newlifebaptistbmal 
@gmail.com 
Perdido Beach Baptist  
Part-time Music Leader 
Sunday AM service.  
Contact Patsy Dobbs  
251-986-8746 Or Johnny 
Schwartz  251-747-4062 

 

 

 

Remember: 
Youth Pastors meet the  

last Tuesday of every month 
to plan for  

upcoming events.  
If you would like to  
attend, please watch  

your email from  
Dakota Stead for details.   

Call us at  
251-945-5112  

if you would like to be  
added to that list. 

 

 

PRAY FOR THE PEOPLE OF THE UKRAINE 
 

The churches of our association are involved in fervent prayer for the people of the Ukraine. Some 3 million refugees have fled  
the country.  Loved ones have been left behind.  Many are in danger and in harm's way.   Many are suffering from the cold and a  

lack of basic resources.  Please pray for these people of the Ukraine every day. Ask for God's intervention and support for the  
ones helping those who are suffering. 

 
Also please pray about what God would have you give in terms of financial support for the relief efforts. There are many sources to give  

financially to help those who are suffering from this crises. You can go online and give through the Alabama Baptist State Board of  Missions (alsbom.org) 
or give directly online through the Southern Baptist International Mission Board (IMB.org).  Our International Mission Board has partners and  

churches in the Ukraine, Polish border and neighboring nations who are ministering to the refugees. They have boots on the ground. Please  
pray for Jeff Copeland, Pastor of First Baptist Church, Robertsdale and their family minister, Josh Lilly, who are ministering to partner churches and  

helping to minster to the people there. A fund has been set up through First Baptist Church, Robertsdale to help in this effort. 
 

Praying in crucial days for the people of the Ukraine. 
 

Rick Ellison 

mailto:egc@fbcgulf.com

